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MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
of 

THE WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held May 15, 1961 at Grand Junction." Colorado  

The meeting was called to order at 1:15 P.M. by Chairman, Arthur Jens, in 

the Office of the County Commissioners, Room 201A, Court House Annex, Grand Junction, 

Colorado. The following members were present: 

County Commissioners: Art Jens, Roe Saunders and Henry J. Tupper 

City Councilmen: 	Herb Wright, C. E. McCormick and Warren Lowe 

Also present: 	Larry Finnessey, Secretary; Carl Alstatt, Airport 
Manager, and Tom Younge, County Attorney 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved as read. 

Motion was made by C. E. McCormick that no occupancy of the Airport Tower 

Building be permitted until the tower is finally inspected and accepted by the 

Airport Board. Motion seconded by Roe Saunders and carried. 

A discussion in regard to the trim color on the Airport Tower resulted in 

the selection of Aqua Green color, #17A31. 

A motion was made by C. E. McCormick that Thomas K. Younge be designated as 

Airport Attorney, with City Attorney, Gerald Ashby being requested to complete the 
he 

work that/has scheduled at the present time; also that the City Attorney be called 

upon when necessary by the Airport Attorney as the work load requires. Motion was 

seconded by Herb Wright and carried. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:00 P.M. 

APRROVED: 

/ , 	 
Secretary 
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